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June, 2021

Dear Parents/Guardians &Class of 2021 Graduates:

As 2021 comes to a close and our seniors prepare to move on from the hallways of North High, we are
grateful to have several year-end events to acknowledge our remarkable young men and women! This
letter offers a helpful timeline of events Yo ensure you are apprised of important evenTs and able to join
in all the fun and festivities planned!

What follows is a list of the scheduled events pertaining to seniors for the remainder of the school
year. It is critical tkat all seniors resolve obligations including, but ~zot limited to, the following.• iPad,
textbooks, library books, outstanding lunch balances, athletic uniforms, etc. to avoid potential issues
and delays in receiving your co~nmence~nent tickets.

Thursday, June 10 and Friday, June 11: Yearbook AND Cap and Gown distribution during
periods 8-9 and after school.

Sunday, June 13: Senior Event at NHS, 2:00-5:00 P.M.
(This is an outdoor event) —You are all invited to celebrate the Class of 2021 !

Monday, June 14: Senior iPad collection in social studies classes.

Tuesday, June 15- Friday, June 18: Graduation ticket distribution. Students may pickup
his/her/their 4 tickets in the main office (Every student must pickup his/her/their own tickets).
Depending upon the outdoor seating availability, additional tickets may become available. Requests
for additional tickets should be emailed to Ms. Snyder: I<snvder(~~reatneck1c12.ny.us
As a reminder...in the event you have an outstanding obligation, your tickets will not be
distributed unril the obligation is fu~Iled.

Monday, June 21: Senior Prom, at The Swan Club in Roslyn.
Proof of vaccination, a negative PCR test, 72 hours prior, or a Rapid Test, 6 hours prior is required
to enter the venue. We cannot grant entry to the event if you do not present one of these items.



Thursday, June 24: Commencement at Aofstra University, 2:00 P.M

*Due to parking and seating limitations, guests planning to sit together should arrive at Hofstra
together.

Graduatio~z points of note...
*Please be mindful of the attire requirements: Proper attire for all graduates should be wom....

commencement is a formal event and you should dress accordingly. Girls cannot wear pointed heeled
shoes due to the damage they cause to the artificial turf field.

*Please ensure you have all pieces of your cap &gown since we will not have extra items on
hand.

*Valuables: Students should not bring items of value to the ceremony since there are no places
to store or secure valuables.

*Graduation photographs of each student receiving his/her/their diploma will be taken by a
professional photographer and proofs will be mailed home the week after graduation. Unfortunately, no
one will be permitted to gain access to the field for photographs.

Monday, June 28 -Tuesday, June 29: Diplomas, senior awards and lawn signs will be
distributed at NHS

Friday, J~ty 30: Student email and Google Drive accounts become inactive. Your GNPS Google
Account and your GNPS Google E-MailAccountwill no longer be available for your use. Since
these accounts are for students only, your access to them will officially end upon graduation. As a
courtesy, the District gives you aone-month grace period to complete the backup process.

Congratulations to the Class of 2021! We are so proud of you!

Sincerely,

Dan Holtzman, Ed.D.
Principal


